
NOTICE FROM PERQUIMANS COUNTY

COOPERATIVE EXTENSION &

PERQUIMANS COUNTY 4-H

Perquimans Extension Programs are cancelled until May 20...or later as University continues to
monitor and make decisions. (This includes the Albemarle 4-H Livestock Show and Sale.) Our
goal is to maintain virtual and verbal contact as much as possible with families, 4-H, and the Ag
community. We can be reached at 252-426-5428, on our website at perquimans.ces.ncsu.edu,
or on Perquimans County Cooperative Extension and Perquimans County 4-H Facebook pages.

As our state opens in phases (and more people are in community gatherings)... NC State
Extension is releasing a free educational outreach effort called County On Me NC. Don't let the
title fool you, this is not part of the US Census Program...instead it is a joint effort between NC
State Extension Food Safety Specialist, the North Carolina Health and Human Services, NC
Restaurant and Lodging Association and VisitNC.com. For more information about food safety
and the role that NC Cooperative Extension is playing to teach the community, contact Jewel
Winslow, Perquimans County Extension Director, at jewel_winslow@ncsu.edu. Please share
the following flyer with your family & friends.


